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Committee,
Abortion Law Reform.

Submission.

We find it unbelievable that a civilized country like Australia would follow, allow, and
 promote practices with human birth that belong to the dark ages and unenlightened
 people groups in past ages.

Every person voting to pass this proposed legislation should be willing to be present at an
 abortion where a healthy baby is allowed to die, following an abortion.      There are
 animal rights groups with more compassion for the life of a cat than  others have for  a
 human life.    It is incredible that tens of thousands of dollars are spent on heaps of elderly
 people and we kill perfectly healthy babies .       There must be grey areas, there are
 circumstances when there is reason , and concern for the  tiny babe or the mothers life is
 in question,  but  the current lawmakers  wanting  change, should talk with both women
 and men who have problems,and are suffering because of their abortion history.

Of serious concern is the short and long term effect on medical, nursing  and ancillary
 health  staff and others who against their will and conscience,    have to perform barbaric
 procedures and  dispose of live fetuses .

We believe that public  opinion , when informed with the facts, procedures and outcomes,
 would not support this proposed change to abortion laws.

We go further to proclaim,  The Sovereign God of the universe is not mocked without
 consequences and justice.   He said, “Thou shall not kill.”   

Yours sincerely,

Graeme and Elizabeth Furlong.
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